
 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL 

Question No. 12 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 18 February 2008: 

Had the Attorney-General at the time he first announced, in his capacity as Attorney-General, that 
there would be a judicial inquiry into the handling of the Haneef case been briefed that the 
Australian Federal Police investigation was still current? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Yes. 

 
 


	SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
	OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL 
	Question No. 12 




